
July 9, 2012 

Tobin Rockley 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO. 80226-0818 

Dear Mr. Rockley, 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE OF 

DENVER 
FOUNDATION 

On behalf of the Community College of Denver and the board of the Community College of Denver 
Foundation, thank you for your cash donation of $500 and the in-kind donation of the piano. Your 
generous donations will go a long way in helping CCD music students achieve their educational goals. 

Please check with the IRS or your accountant to determine the deductable value of the piano. Donors 
may deduct up to $5,000 if they complete the IRS Form 8283 Noncash Charitable Donations. If the item 
is valued at $5,000 or greater it must be appraised to qualify for a tax deduction. The Community 
College of Denver appreciates your gift. 

Your $500 gift to the CCD Foundation is also greatly appreciated . The students and faculty of the music 
department at ceo will both benefit from your generosity. 

The Community College of Denver Foundation is a 501 (c)(3} non-profit organization, tax ID 453784543. 
Donations are acceptable for income tax purposes to the full extent ofthe law. The CCD tax 
identification number is 38-3721881; we confirm that no goods or services were received for the 
aforementioned donation. 

Sincerely, 

Cliff Richardson 
Interim President, Community College of Denver 
President, Community College of Denver Foundation 

Community College ofDenver Foundation, Inc. Campus Box 250 I PO Box 173363 I Denver CO 80217-3363 


